
Greetings Pastor and Church


As we prepare to go to Pakistan within next 11 months, our pastor from our sending church has 
requested that we request our supporting churches to send the support to First Baptist Church of 
Meadowview Mesquite, TX.  


Please write the checks payable to First Baptist Church of Meadowview OR FBCOM and 
please mention Anil Javaid in the memo line. The address for the church is as follows:


FBCOM

4346 N Galloway Ave 
Mesquite, TX 75150

Ph# 214-391-7176

firstbaptist@fbcom.org


This church will help us manage our finances. As you know the international financial reputation 
of Pakistan being in the gray-list of FATF is not good and also being a 96% Muslim country and 
restricted for preaching the gospel openly to Muslims, we do need a clearinghouse to help us 
manage our funds in case of emergency.


First Baptist church of Caldwell, NJ is still our home and sending church. Our tithes and faith 
promise still goes to FBC Caldwell, NJ. Our pastor and the church are in agreement and approve 
the sending of our monthly support to First baptist Church of Meadowview Mesquite, TX. You 
can always call or email FBC Caldwell, NJ office at 973-809-6037 and confirm the updates. 

Keep us in your prayers

God bless you 


Anil Javaid 

973-713-9655

anil.javaid@gmail.com


